
 

 

INTEGRITY (MMP) PrEP Coverage 

Neighborhood News – October 2024 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island is notifying providers of important changes to HIV pre-exposure 

prophylaxis (PrEP) coverage. As of September 2024, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services requires PrEP 

to be billed under Medicare Part B. 

To facilitate accurate claims payment, providers should ensure that prescriptions for PrEP are submitted to retail 

pharmacies with the ICD-10 code of Z29.81. This coding will help confirm that patients receive the correct benefit 

coverage under their plan. 


